
Good afternoon 
 
We are very sorry for the delay in the judging of the Pop Up Dressage competitions and the 
publishing of the results, but we have had an enormous number of queries – missing links, links that 
don’t work, videos that are private and can’t be viewed, payments received but not entries etc etc. 
Please also pay attention to the following rule.  
 
Criteria for Team classes 
DQ5) Teams shall be made up of 3 or 4 riders, best 3 scores to count. Riders may compete in either 
or both tests (Prelim & Novice) providing they are in different teams on different horses. Both Prelim 
and Novice riders must fulfil the relevant rules criteria (See rules DQ1 & DQ2). 
 
The consequence is, that we have received a number of emails expressing frustration, as a result of 
the delay. Please be reassured that we are doing all that we can during a difficult time with the 
inevitable staff shortages and communication difficulties due to Covid. 
 
We are aware that many of you are awaiting your result/possible qualification before entering (or 
not) the June qualifier. With this in mind we have decided to extend the closure date for the June 
qualifier to 20th July. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
The NSEA Team. 


